Undergraduate Advising Council
Thursday, December 18, 2014
3:30 pm —4:30 pm, 240 Rinker Hall

Minutes
Meeting called to order at 3:33 pm.

Draft of minutes from the November meeting were approved with minor edits.

Committee Reports:

Communications Committee: No reports at this time.

Professional Development Committee: Brief update regarding the 2015 Advisor Conference.
Jeanna Mastrodicasa and TJ are tentatively scheduled to be our keynote speakers. Full
conference meeting to follow the UAC meeting.

Advising Certificate Committee: Deb Mayhew announced that the UAC is moving forward with
the certification to formally kick off with the 2015 UAC Advisor Conference. Attendees will get
advisor level training certification credits for participation in this event.

Advisor Award Display — The display is scheduled to be ready to debut in the spring semester.
We are still waiting on the arrival of parts for the display.

IDS 4930
Enrollment is very low for these new courses. The advising community is being reminded to
recommend these courses to students who need general education S or P/B credits.

At Large UAC Member:
The Chair announced the appointment of Christine Richmond as the next At-Large Steering
Committee member.

2015 UF Advisor Conference:
The Chair requested the help of volunteers to stay after the meeting to work on the planning of
the 2015 UF Advisor Conference. The Conference Committee meeting was held following
adjournment of the general UAC meeting.

Next meeting: January 15, 2015



